
Some restrictions apply and o�ers are subject to change or cancellation. Visit MassSave.com/HEA for more information.
  

Dear Marsh�eld Residents, 

Winter is upon us and many homeowners and renters are coping with high heating costs. We are in your 
neighborhood spreading the word about programs that will save you money and reduce greenhouse gas 
emissions this winter, and for the rest of the year. The �rst step is to get a no-cost Home Energy Assessment 
which is available to eligible Massachusetts residents.

The Town of Marsh�eld is working with HomeWorks Energy, a Mass Save® partner, to increase awareness 
of generous insulation and air sealing incentives provided by the Mass Save sponsors. 

A no-cost Home Energy Assessment includes:

1. Custom recommendations for reducing your home’s energy consumption

2. Instant savings measures such as programmable thermostats, water-saving showerheads, faucet     
 aerators, and advanced power strips at no-cost

3. No-cost air sealing, 75%-100% o� approved insulation, access to the 0% �nancing Mass Save HEAT 
 Loan, and up to $10,000 in HVAC rebates

To learn more about energy savings or to sign up for a no-cost Home Energy Assessment, virtually or 
in-person, call HomeWorks Energy at (781) 528-0822 or go to HomeWorksEnergy.com/Marsh�eld.

For Small Business Energy Assessments, call the Marsh�eld Energy Committee at (978) 761-0597.

Working together, we can make a di�erence in the sustainability of our town, while saving money and 
energy in our homes.

Sincerely,

  Mathew Parent
  Chair, Energy Committee
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